From: Katie Anzalone

To: HHC Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB 3063
Date: Thursday, February 28, 2019 11:31:33 AM

Good Morning,

I am writing this letter of opposition as a citizen who believes in human
rights and medical freedom.

I have strong concerns about vaccine mandates, knowing that there is a
chance of injury. With that chance, there must be a choice.

I also believe that the individual ingredients in vaccines should be
tested in double blind, placebo controlled trials for a considerable
amount of time. These trials should be conducted by researchers not
affiliated or paid by the companies that make the vaccines.

After these trials, people should be informed about the ingredients and
potential side effects from their doctors. Their medical history must
be considered, as these vaccines do not affect everyone the same way.
The informed individual should be making the final decision. If they
aren't, who takes responsibility if they are injured?

With chance of injury, there must be a choice.

I appreciate the opportunity to be heard and your willingness to read
my thoughts and concerns about this bill.

Sincerely,
Katie Anzalone
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